
Kathy McCreedy - Comments 

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), it is critical that the proposed rule is 
modified to require a consistent, clear and recognizable sound for silent cars. Allowing any sound to 
meet the requirements of the rule will be confusing to those who need an audible signal that there is 
a car in the roadway. I worked with a woman who is blind and who was independent in travel for 
many years but the silent electric cars have beeen a deterrant to safe travel. There has to be 
standardization of the sound to acceptably address the purpose for whicch the ruling is being 
implemented. 

 


